
 
 

 

Attached is the presentation for a proposed zone change from the proposed zone change from CC-

P and RMX to PD including a Concept Plan and Development Program Statement, for 6010-6026 

Montgomery Road and 5984-5988 Lester Road in Pleasant Ridge. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director  

Department of City Planning and Engagement 

 

September 13, 2022 

 

 

TO:  Members of the Equitable Growth and Housing Committee  

 

FROM: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager     202201718 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – Proposed Zone Change at Montgomery Rd and Lester Rd in 

Pleasant Ridge 
 

 
 


